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Student Voice 28-10-2019 
Matters Arising 

 
Date Raised Action Who Update 
26/03/2018 To replace the recycled paper with Bright White Recycled Paper 

in the printers across campus.  
VP GSBS Ongoing. 

26/03/2018 Referendum on exams before Christmas during the academic 
year 2018/19.  

Student 
President 

We will carry out a referendum this year, likely in tri B. Ongoing. 

26/03/2018 Allow non-native speakers to have a dictionary VP SCEBE Ongoing. 

22/10/2018 Enhancing the current Mindfulness provisions at GCU including 
increasing awareness of sessions and online resources available 
for students 

VP SCEBE The GCU Wellbeing Team have offered two free taster sessions, 
alongside a free 8 week course for GCU Students, and mindfulness 
at other key events throughout the first trimester e.g. World 
Mental Health Day.  This is an increase from provision from Tri A 
18/19. Trimester B planning is underway, and the Students’ 
Association are continuing to work with the Wellbeing Team, and 
departments across the University to explore the possibility of 
introducing a mindfulness module on GCU Learn. At the Students’ 
Association we have also launched Mindful Mondays on social 
media every Monday. Resolved. 

11/02/2019 To confirm with BaxterStorey that no other institutions sell 
energy drinks.  

VP SHLS BaxterStorey confirmed that no other campuses that BaxteryStory 
work with stock energy drinks. Resolved. 

11/02/2019 Increase the provision of daytime lockers around campus Student 
President 

I have a meeting scheduled with facilities to discuss this, will 
update at the next SV meeting. Ongoing. 

11/02/2019 Raise awareness about the current campaign for hot water to be 
made available on campus 

VP SHLS Social media posts will be going out about this and we can tell 
students during Ask the Officer about the promotion. Ongoing. 

11/02/2019 Replace plastic cutlery with a more sustainable cutlery VP GSBS Steps have begun to introduce wooden cutlery. Resolved. 

11/02/2019 Phase out single use coffee cups in catering outlets VP GSBS Ongoing however the outlets have Introduced the ugly mugs 
scheme. Ongoing. 
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25/03/2019 To abolish graduation fees at Glasgow Campus Student 
President 

After a strong student-led campaign I can announce that from 
Summer 2020 there will be no graduation fees at Glasgow 
Caledonian University. The Students' Association listened to your 
feedback, you created policy at our Student Voice and with the 
other Full Time Officers we secured an agreement with the 
University to abolish graduation fees for all students from Summer 
2020. Such a positive outcome has been the result of the strong 
partnership working between the Students’ Association and the 
University. Resolved. 

25/03/2019 To evaluate the abolishment of graduation fees at GCU London Student 
President 

Please see above, no grad fees for GCU London as of Summer 2020. 
Resolved. 

 
 
 


